
SEPTEMBER 24, 2018 

The CCSD Board of Directors will likely not 
have a quorum for the regular meeting 

scheduled for September 27, 2018 at 2 p.m. 
If there is no quorum, the meeting will be 

adjourned to October 4, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. 
at the Veterans Hall located at 1000 Main 

Street, Cambria, CA 93428. 

Haley Dodson 
Deputy District Clerk 
Cambria Community Services District 

Posted at CCSD Veterans Memorial Building and the CCSD Office: Monday, September 24, 2018, 
at 8:30 AM 


